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CLAIM FOR BREACH OF CONFIDENTIALITY AGREEMENT 
 
West Cobar Metals Limited (ASX:WC1) (“the Company”) has received a claim from Nedeel LLC, 
Kryptonite LLC and GF Global LLC (together “NVR”) in respect of an alleged breach of a 
confidentiality agreement entered into between the Company and NVR.  NVR alleges that the 
Company's wholly-owned subsidiary, WC1 Nevada Lithium LLC (the holder of mining tenements 
in Nevada), is also bound by the confidentiality agreement.  
 
The claim is being investigated by the Company. The Company will keep shareholders updated 
as to the progress of the claim. 
 
 

-ENDS- 
 

This ASX announcement has been approved by the Board of West Cobar Metals Limited. 
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